
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 3/11/2013 10:09:41 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Changing the Mar 27 meeting 

Hi Laura, the General will be out of town those two weeks. However, he's available on April 22nd. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
SED Administration, 3-2179 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Saturday, March 09, 2013 6:51 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Changing the Mar 27 meeting 

Aaron 
Turns out we have some conflicts on Mar 27 among the folks who need to be at the meeting. Could Gen Hagan 
do either April 8 or 15 from 4:00 to 5:00? 

Thanks 
Laura 
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